LAW OFFICE OF DENNIS M. GRZEZINSKI

August 11, 2016 via email to: twinter@mcts.org

Mr. Thomas Winter

Director of Schedule & Planning
Milwaukee County Transit System
1942 N 17th Street

Milwaukee, WI 53205

Re: Zoo Interchange Case Settlement-Funded Route 279

Dear Mr. Winter:

On behalf of my clients, the Black Health Coalition of Wisconsin and Milwaukee Inner
City Congregations Allied for Hope, I am sending this letter, as you have requested, as formal
confirmation of my clients’ decision to discontinue Route 279, in view of the relationship
between its cost and ridership to date. As requested in my email to you of July 25, 2016, please
take the necessary steps to end that service.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Dennis M Grzezinski

ce: Atty. Karyn Rotker

Dr. Patricia McManus
Rev. Will Brisco

1845 N. Farwell Avenue, Suite 202, Milwaukee, WI 53202
Tel. 414 455-0739 Fax 414 455-0744 Mobile: 414 530-9200

Email dennisglaw(@gmail.com




